
  

 

HEART  TO  HEART  
                                                                   ESTABLISHED  1967  

  A u g u s t  2 0 1 6  

Providing scholarships to individuals studying to be Missionaries of the Sacred Heart priests and brothers. 

 With September on the horizon, we welcome the return of nature's full 
beauty in the colorful leaves, the smell of autumn, the warm fall sun, and the cool 
crisp air. More importantly, the Sacred Heart Foundation looks forward to a return 
visit by Father Mark McDonald who has addressed the supporters of the Foundation 
for five decades in 1976, 1986, 1996, 2006, and now in 2016, at its annual dinners.  
Father McDonald will serve as the guest speaker for the forty-third Annual Sacred 
Heart Foundation dinner to be held  at the Hilton Garden Inn in Watertown on 
Wednesday, September 21.  
 
 Many of our supporters know Father McDonald and his family personally 
and will look forward to reconnecting with this Watertownian who has served in 
many capacities within the Missionaries of the Sacred Heart organization and 
ultimately as its Superior General since 2005.   He continues to reside  in Rome, 
Italy where he conducts the business of this worldwide missionary congregation.  
 
 We encourage you to purchase your dinner tickets early as several dinners in 
past years have sold out. You may purchase tickets from any Board or Honorary 
Council member or by calling the Foundation office at (315) 782-3344. 
Additionally, an order form has been enclosed below and may be mailed to the 
office. Tickets are $40 per person and fifty percent of the price supports the 
Foundation endowment fund. If you are unable to attend, please consider making a 
donation in lieu of a ticket purchase.  

43rd Annual Benefit Dinner Wednesday September 21st 

Purchase your Annual Benefit Dinner Tickets 

I wish to purchase  
________ dinner tickets at $40 per person.   
 
Total $__________   Check enclosed 
______   I plan to attend the dinner.            
 
Dinner choice:    # ______Beef    # ____Chicken    
# ______Vegetarian 
 
____I am making a donation in lieu of tickets.   
___$25  ___$100  ___$200  ___$500 ____other 
 
______   Please mail my tickets to me.               
______   Pick up at door 

CREDIT CARD PAYMENT FORM 
***All information must be provided for processing***   

Credit card information is kept confidential and will be destroyed after each transaction. 

Name_____________________________________________________________ 

Credit Card Billing Address_____________________________________________ 

City:______________________________ State:____ ZIP:___________ 

Phone: (________)__________________  E-mail:___________________________ 

CREDIT CARD INFORMATION (as it appears on Credit Card)  

 Visa    Master Card   American Express   Discover   Payment Amount: $_________ 

Credit Card Number:________________________ Expiration Date:___/___CVV Code*:____ 
                                                                                      MM/YY 
Signature:_____________________________________  Date:___________ 

* In the signature box on the back of the card, you should see either the entire 16-digit credit card num-
ber or just the last four digits followed by a 3-digit code. This 3-digit code is your CVV Code.  

Mail to:  Sacred Heart Foundation  Annual Benefit Dinner  668 Thompson Street  Watertown, New York 13601 
Order tickets online at:  www.Sacredherartfoundation.com 
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Sacred Heart 
Foundation 

______________________ 

668 Thompson Street 
Watertown, New York  13601 

(315)782-3344 
FAX (315) 782-0473 

Office Hours Monday-Thursday, 9-2 
e-mail:  mail@sacredheartfoundation.com 

______________________ 
 

HONORARY COUNCIL 
Father Pierre Aubin, MSC 
Timothy F. Brady, DDS 

Walter P. Cummings 
Paul DiFabion 
John Gaffney 
Richard Gefell 

Beverly A. Hennigan 
John Hill 

William R. Jesmore 
Mary McDonald Mascott 

Nancy A. Navarra 
Linda Petrie 

John T. Tucker 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
President 

Jayme St. Croix  
Vice-President 
Thomas Bruno 

Treasurer 
Joseph M. Butler, Jr. 

Secretary 
Daniel Villa 

Past-President 
Nancy McCabe 

~~~ 
Michael Bufalini 
William Caprara 

Sr. Bernadette Collins, SSJ 
Steven Elliott 

Fr. Vincent Freeh, MSC 
Lisa L’Huillier 
Julie Hutchins 
Anthony Marra 

Dcn. Kevin Mastellon 
Frank Reff 

 

STAFF 
Julie Moots 

Business Manager 

WEBSITE 
www.sacredheartfoundation.com 

FACEBOOK 
The Scared Heart Foundation Watertown NY 

 

Congratulations  to the 
 

Knights of Columbus Council #259   
  

Our Newest Member of the  
Scholarship Society 

  
The Sacred Heart Foundation is pleased to announce that the Knights of Columbus 
Council #259 have reached contribution levels to now have a scholarship in their 
name.  Their generosity will ensure that an MSC Seminary student will receive 

$1000 in funds each year.   
 
  
All donor contributions to date go towards the $15,000 goal.  
Many of our  donors are well on their way to a Named 
Scholarship.  Please call the Foundation office at 782-3344 
and we can provide your accumulated donation total.   

   

NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
 
TO:  Members of the Sacred Heart Foundation 

The Annual Meeting of the  
THE SACRED HEART FOUNDATION 

will be held  
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 21, 2016 

6:00 pm Social Hour 
7:00 pm Annual Meeting and Dinner  

Hilton Garden Inn, Watertown, New York 
 

Members will: 
Vote for  the election of Directors of the Sacred Hear t Foundation 
  For a three-year term ending December 31, 2019 
   Tamasina Sharlow 
   Thomas Bruno Sr. 
   Anthony Marra 
   Fr. Vincent T. Freeh, MSC 
  For a two year term ending December 31, 2018 
   Julie Hutchins 
   William Caprara 
   Michael Bufalini 
  For a one year term ending December 31, 2017 
   Steven Elliott 

 

Receive a report on the finances and activities of the Sacred Heart Foundation. 

We try to keep our mailing 
lists up-to-date.  From time to 
time we need your help in 
updating this list.  Let us know 
if we need to correct your 
information or if you hear of 
someone not receiving their 
newsletter.  Call Julie at the 
Office to let us know of 
changes.  Thank you. 

ADDRESS CORRECTIONS 
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These individuals and businesses have paid dues for 2016 as recorded  

From March 11, 2016  to July 14, 2016  
Your membership tells the world you are a member of our team!   

Any question, please call the office (315) 782-3344 or email 
mail@sacredheartfoundation.com 

 
A very special  Thank You to those who contribute more than the mini-

mum dues each year.   
Your generosity is a blessing to the Foundation.     

Mr. & Mrs. Cosmo Amedeo 

Fr. Pierre Aubin, MSC 

Mr. & Mrs. John Bedard 

Mr. & Mrs. Harry Bracken 

Dr. & Mrs. Timothy Brady 

Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence Branche 

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Bruno Jr. 

Ms. Sylvia Buduson 

Mrs. Marlene Casey 

Fr. Daniel Chapin 

Mr.& Mrs. Michael Clark 

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Clawson 

Rev. Douglas Comstock 

Mr. & Mrs. Gerald Coryea 

Mr. & Mrs. John Defrancesco 

Mr. & Mrs. James Farrell 

Ms. Amelia Fazio 

Mr. & Mrs. Glenn Gough 

Mr. & Mrs. John Hammond 

Mr. & Mrs, John Hentze 

Mr.& Mrs. Carl Herman 

Mr. George Kamide 

Mrs. Thelma Koelmel 

Mr. Lawrence Kozlowski 

Mr. & Mrs. Charles Ruggiero 

Sr. Mary Eamon Lyng, SSJ 

Ms. Mary Marino 

Mrs. Cherry McCurn 

Mr. & Mrs. John McGowan 

Mrs. Genevieve McGraw 

Mr. & Mrs. Todd Murrock 

Mr. & Mrs. William Murrock 

Mr. & Mrs. Francis Mussot 

Mr. & Mrs. Jim Narrow 

Mrs. Sharon Patterson 

Ms. Linda Petrie 

Mr. & Mrs. Timpthy Phillips 

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Sanford 

Ms. Coleen Schraenkler 

Mr. & Mrs. James Sharlow 

Mrs. Phyllis Smith 

Mrs. Mildred Squire 

Ms. Barbara Uhlinger 

Mr. & Mrs. Dan Villa 

Mr. & Mrs. Frederick Washer 

Mrs. Linda Watson 

Mr. & Mrs. Jeffry Weldon 

Mr. & Mrs. James Wiley 

Ms. Dorothy Wirth 
 

Business Memberships 

American Legion Post 61 

Italian American  

 Civic Association 

Jefferson Concrete Cooperation 

K of C Fourth Degree Bishop 

Conroy  General Assembly 

K of C Council 259 

Northern Glass Co. 

Sacred Heart Foundation 
 
 

668 Thompson Street Watertown, NY  13601 
315-782-3344 

www.sacredheartfoundation.com 
mail@sacredheartfoundation.com 

       Facebook: The Sacred Heart Foundation 
Watertown NY 

 

2016 Membership Card 

Farwell to Fr. Joseph Christy, MSC 
 

 Fr. Christy arrived in Watertown in the spring of 2014.  We 
greeted him with snow. That’s when we learned that Father has a 
permanent, ever-present smile. His two year “tour-of-duty” has been 
filled with new experiences for him and joy for all who have been 
touched by his gentle presence. 
 

Father has served as Parochial Vicar for St. Patrick’s and St. Anthony’s 
parishes in Watertown since his arrival.  His duties included sharing the 
Mass schedule, celebrating weekday and weekend Masses at both 
parishes with Father Donald A. Robinson, Pastor when he arrived and 
subsequently Monsignor Robert H. Aucoin, the current Pastor of the 
parishes. 
 

He preached in a rotation with the Pastor and the deacons of the 
parishes, and regularly took his turn in the confessional.  Father also 
took on a ministry of visiting the sick of the parishes and presided each 
week at Mass at Samaritan-Keep Home, a 243-resident nursing home 
affiliated with the Samaritan Medical Center. 
 

The parishes honored Father Christy at the parish picnic on July 24 to 
thank him for his service for the past two years.  All the parishes in the 
Jefferson Deanery, particularly the parishes in the City of Watertown, 
depend on the MSC to provide coverage and respite for the diocesan 
priests.  The parishes of St. Patrick’s and St. Anthony’s are particularly 
grateful for Fr. Christy’s time in Watertown. 
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Thank you to our 
Golf Hole Sponsors  

 

Thirty-one teams participated in the Annual Foundation Golf 
Tournament held once again this year at the Watertown Golf 
Course in Thompson Park.  Fr. Vincent T. Freeh, MSC, blessed 
the golfers and thanked everyone for attending as the golfers 
headed off for the 10 AM shotgun start. 
 Top honors go to Team Spike Decker, 2nd place to MNA 
Team, 3rd place to Purcell Team, and 4th place to F.X. Caprara 
Team 4.  Other prizes were awarded to Sharon Brown for 
Women’s Longest Drive went to, Jimmy “Duke” Distefano for 
Men’s Longest Drive, and Paul Adams for Closest to the 
Congratulations to all the winners! 

Billy Caprara, SHF Board Member, Helen Caprara, and 

Benefit Services Group 
Bezanilla McGraw 
Bonnie Castle Resort 
Carthage Federal S & L 
Catholic Community of 
    Cape Vincent, Rosiere, 
     and Chaumont 
Cummings Family 
D.L.Calarco 
Faith in Families 
Frank Reff 
Freeh Family Foundation 
Freeman Foundation 
Hefferon Real Estate 
Italian-American Civic 
Assn. 
Jefferson Concrete Corp. 
Jesmore & Associates 

Manning & Napier 
Morgia Group 
Northern Glass 
Reed & Benoit 
Rustic Golf Club 
Junior & Karla Stefanini 
Thomas Trash 
Vespa Sand & Stone 
Walentuk 
Widrick Auto 
Wilson Monument 

Without our teams the  
Golf Tournament would not be as successful. 

Thank you to all the team sponsors and a 
special thank you to all the players for 

supporting the Sacred Heart Foundation. 

Benefit Services Group 
Bezanilla 
Body Pro 
Bonnie Castle Resort 
Carr 
Carthage Federal S&L 
Community Bank 
Decker 
DeMar 
D.L.Calarco 
F.X.  
F.X. Caprara 1 
F.X. Caprara 2 
F.X. Caprara  3 
F. X. Caprara 4 
Freeh Team 
Hospice of Jefferson Co. 
IACA 
MNA 

Marra 
McCabe Supply 
Morgia 
Navarra 
Northern Glass 
Power Management 
Purcell Construction 
St. Anthony’s 
Thomas Trash 
Time Warner 
Dan Villa 
Watertown Savings 
Bank 
Westlecom 

A very special thank you  
The golf committee would like to extend a special thank you to 
all of those involved in making this year’s golf tournament a huge 
success.   
Mel Busler, Brian Ashley, Beth Hall, Jack Miller and Ed Bassler 
and all the people at Channel 7 that gave us all the free press.   
Watertown Savings Bank for sponsoring the luncheon that 
followed the tournament.   
Victory Promotions, Purcell Construction, and McGrann Paper 
Corporation for sponsoring the prizes.   
Sr. Bernadette, Sr. Eamon, John Gaffney, and Frank Reff for 
being our hole watchers. 
Jayme St. Croix, Nancy McCabe, Nancy Navarra, Linda Petrie, 
and Tammy Sharlow for their help at registration. 
Philip, Alexandria, William Moots  and Sabrina Rizzo for setting 
the tables up.  
Kylie and Chris with the Watertown Golf Club 
Julie Moots for all her hard work in the office 
Most of all we would like to thank the Caprara Family for all the 
support they have given.  Frank Caprara was a huge supporter of 
the Sacred Heart Foundation and especially the Golf 
Tournament.  

The Golf Committee:  Tom Bruno, Paul DiFabion, Dan Villa, 

Rick Geffell, and Bruce Bezanilla  

Jim Distefano 
Reid Pierce 
Kevin Coldwell 
Karla Stefanini 
Jake Cooper 

Paul Adams 
Ken Schwartz 
George Hetzler 
Nancy Delosh 
Fr. Vincent Freeh 

Additional Prize winners 
Listed below are the winners of the raffle prizes and the cash raffle. 
Thank you to all who purchased tickets to support the Sacred Heart 
Foundation.  All proceeds from the golf tournament aid in supporting 
our mission to raise funds to provide financial assistance for the 
education of future priests and brothers of the Missionaries of the 
Sacred Heart. 
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In Recognition of Nick & Chris Buduson 

“50th Anniversary” 

By Ms. Sylvia Buduson 

In Recognition of David & Phyllis Gaffney 

“ 50th Anniversary” 

By Mrs. Sally Scanlon 

In Recognition of Brady Hyde 

“1st Holy Communion” 

By Mr. & Mrs. Joel Walentuk 

In Recognition ~ In Honor ~ In Celebration 

Mr. & Mrs.  John Andrew 

Mrs. Helen Caprara 

Fr. Vincent T. Freeh, MSC 

Mr. & Mrs. William McGurrin 

Mrs. Virginia Palumbo 

Mr. & Mrs. Andy Rozyczko 

Mr. Edward Sweeny 

Mr. & Mrs. Henry Wood 

Sacred Heart Foundation Benefactors 

Thinking of You 

Thinking of  you Matthew Fitzgerald 

By Mr. & Mrs. Roy Culbertson 
Thinking of  you John Gaffney 

By Mr. & Mrs. Joseph McCabe 
Thinking of you William Hermann 

By Mr. & Mrs. Roy Culbertson 
Thinking of you Joanne Lavarnway 

By Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Butler Jr. 
Thinking of you Fr. Kris Luzon 

By Mr. & Mrs. John Monigan 
Thinking of you Sr. M. Patrick Murphy 

By Mr. & Mrs. Roy Culbertson 

Oh, no!  
That was our last Foundation Card! 
Don’t worry!  We can order card 

online 24/7 at the Foundation website.  
www.sacredheartfoundation.com 

  

 

The Sacred Heart Foundation has been a general membership 
organization since 2003. The membership year begins April 1st  
and concludes the following March 31st annually.  Join now for 
2016.  Membership dues are only $10 per year per person.   
 
Membership benefits include remembrance in the daily prayers 
of the Missionaries of the Sacred Heart, your membership card, 
newsletters, eligibility to vote at the annual meeting, and, most 
importantly, every membership supports the Foundation’s 
mission of providing financial assistance to MSC students.   

 
Register on-line: Ways to Support SHF  

www.sacredheartfoundation.com 

□  New Member         □   Renewal 
Member _____________________________________Phone______________ 

Address________________________________________________________ 

City______________________________________ State ______ ZIP_______ 

 E-Mail_________________________________________________________ 

Payment Method: 

 My check for $_________ is enclosed Cash Enclosed $__________ 
 

Please charge my credit card $______ 

 Visa    MasterCard    American Express    Discover 
 
________________________________________________________________   
Name as it appears on card 
________________________________  ________________    __________ 
Card Number             Expiration Date       CVV     
                
________________________________  ______________  
Signature              Date           

President’s Remarks 
 The Foundation has just had another successful golf 
tournament held in Honor of Frank Caprara who was a 
dedicated supporter of the Foundation  and the especially 
the golf tournament.  We could not have asked for better 
weather to enjoy the day. 
 Our next major event will be the Annual Dinner in 
September.  This is also our annual meeting. All members 
attending will be given ballots for voting in this years 
elections.  If you are unsure of your membership status 
contact Julie in the office.   
 The most exciting news for the Foundation is our 
upcoming 50th anniversary celebration.  From our humble 
beginning in 1967,  the foundation has grown to support 
men from around the word in seminary studies with the 
Missionaries of the Sacred Heart.  Our first Scholarship 
award in the spring of 1968 was a mere $500.00.  Last year 
$78,000.00 was given to 88 recipients.  Our sole purpose is 
to raise funds to support these young men in their journey 
to serve God, the Catholic Church, and even serve in our 
local communities.  Remember to keep them in your 
prayers and to continue to pray for vocations to the 
priesthood. 
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Sacred Heart Foundation—Living Memorial 
March 11, 2015—July 14, 2016 

DONOR                                       IN MEMORY OF DONOR                                       IN MEMORY OF 

Mr. & Mrs. John Monigan ................................ Margaret Abare 
Mr. & Mrs. David Delles ...................................... Anna Adams 
Mr. & Mrs. Todd Murrock ....................................... Kay Alteri 
Mr. & Mrs. John Morgia ........................................... Kay Alteri 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Gracey .................................. Frank Aubin 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ............................................ Anna Barbalich 
Dcn. Bernard Slate ............................................. Robert Belcher 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ........................................... Robert Bergivin 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ........................................... Donna Berkman 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ............................................ Brenda Blanten 
Mr. & Mrs. William Jesmore ........................... Thomas Brabant 
Mr. Frank Reff ..................................................... Mary Branski 
Dr. & Mrs. Timothy Brady ..................................... James Brett 
Dr. & Mrs. Timothy Brady ......................... Nicholas R. Canale 
Mr. & Mrs. John Morgia ........................................ Nick Canale 
Mrs. Theresa Puccia........................................... Marie Carbone 
Mr. Clifford Galloway .......................................... F.X. Caprara 
Dcn. Bernard Slate .............................................. Aimee Cooley 
Ms. Helen Sicarra ...............................................Richard Coseo 
Mr. & Mrs. James Sharlow ............................. Lowell Dingman 
Mr. & Mrs. Sherry Carr ..................................... Eileen Docteur 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan ............................................ Eileen Docteur 
Mr. Glenn Dodge ........................................... Marion A. Dodge 
Fr. Pierre Aubin, MSC ........................................ Edward Duffy 
Mrs. Janet Zapf ................................................. Ethell Gagniere 
Mr. & Mrs. Willard Kirchgessner ........................... Bill Granby 
Mr. & Mrs. William Jesmore ......................... Cecil Greenwood 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ................................................John Harding 
Mr. George Hetzler ........................................... Patricia Hetzler 
Mr. & Mrs. David Delles ................................. Frederick J. Hill 
Dcn. & Mrs. John Trombly ........................... Jean “Violet” Hill 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph McCabe.......................... Jean “Violet” Hill 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan ....................................... Jean “Violet” Hill 
Mr. John Gaffney ......................................... Jean “ Violet” Hill 
Mr. Thomas Bradley ..................................... Jean “Violet” Hill 
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Grieco ............................... Jean “Violet” Hill 
Mr. & Mrs. James Sharlow ........................... Jean “Violet” Hill 
Syracuse Glass Company, INC ..................... Jean “Violet” Hill 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Panarello ....................... Jean “ Violet” Hill 
Mr. & Mrs. Ted Mascott ............................... Jean “Violet” Hill 
Mrs. Beverly Lamica .................................... Jean “Violet” Hill 
Mr. & Mrs. James Shear ............................... Jean “Violet” Hill 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph McCabe....................Rev. John (Jack) Hunt 
Mr. & Mrs. John Monigan .................................... Diane Jensen 
Lay MSC Watertown ........................................... Will Kennedy 
Dr. & Mrs. Ronald Perciaccante .................... William Kennedy 
Mr.&Mrs. William Hermann ......................... William Kennedy 
Mr. & Mrs. Steve Elliott ................................ William Kennedy 
Mr. & Mrs. Duane Schwendy ............................... Mary Knight 
Dr. & Mrs. Ronald Perciaccante .......................... Anne Kramer 
Mr. & Mrs. John Morgia ...................................... Anne Kramer 
Mrs. Betty Reff ............................... Elizabeth “Betty” LaBarge 
Mrs. Genevieve McGraw ................ Elizabeth “Betty” LaBarge 

Mrs. Genevieve McGraw .................................Donald LaBarbe 
Ms. May Murrock .............................................. Eugene Laiose 
Mrs. Jean Dowe ................................................ Artchie Laverty 
Dr. & Mrs. Ronald Perciaccante ........................ Archie Laverty 
Mrs. Beverly Harding ..................................... Michael Loeffert 
Dcn. Bernard Slate ................................................ Mary Malara 
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Mandeville ...................... Rosario Mandeville 
Mr. & Mrs. William Marmon ......................... Patricia Marmon 
Mr. & Mrs. William Marmon ................... Charles McLaughlin 
Mr. & Mrs. William Hermann .................. Fr. Clarence Menard 
Dr. & Mrs. Timothy Brady ..................... Ms. Alice Michaelson 
Mr. & Mrs. James Farrell .....................Henry Richard Montroy 
Mr. & Mrs. David Delles ................................ Joseph Murabito 
Ms. Genevieve McGraw ..................Margaret “Peggy” Nichols 
Mr. Frank Reff ................................................. Spencer Parsons 
Mr. & Mrs. Todd Murrock ............................... Spencer Parsons 
Dr. & Mrs. Ronald Perciaccante ..................... Sharon Patterson 
Mr. & Mrs. Steve Elliott ................................. Sharon Patterson 
Mrs. Ann Loftus .............................................. Sharon Patterson 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear .......................................... Sharon Patterson 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan ......................................... Sharon Patterson 
Mr. & Mrs. David Delles .................................Gerard J. Pelkey 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Gracey ........................ Margaret Petrovitz 
Mr. & Mrs. Geno Martini ............................... Donald Rainville 
Mrs. Joan Liscomb .................................................. Velda Reed 
Mrs. Jan Oliver ........................................................ Jeri Remus 
Patricia Stark & Mary Jo Roberge ........................... Jeri Remus 
Dr. & Mrs. Ronald Perciaccante ............ Dcn. William Schmidt 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan ................................ Dcn. William Schmidt 
Dcn, Bernard Slate ................................. Dcn. William Schmidt 
Mr. & Mrs. Willard Kirchgessner .................................. Scobey 
Dr. & Mrs. Timothy Brady ....................... Casey Wilder Shortt 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Matlick .................................. Eugene Soto 
Dcn. & Mrs. Kevin Mastellon ........................... Beverly Sugrue 
Mr. Edward Sweeny ................................... Bill & Dot Sweeny 
Mr. & Mrs. William Murrock .................... Margaret Townsend 
Mr. Frank Reff ............................................ Matthew Trainham 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear .......................................... Mary Lou Twiss 
Mr. Frank Reff ...................................... Tosamond Van Arnam 
Mr. & Mrs. William Hermann .............. Jerry “Rocco” Vecchio 
Mr. Frank Reff ..................................................... Jerry Vecchio 
Mrs. Anna Mae Wapen ............................... Edward R. Wappen 
Mrs. Janet Zapf .................................................. Vernon Wilder 
Mr. & Mrs. William Jesmore ........................... Patricia Worden 

Edward W. Duffy 
April 30, 1926—April 6, 2016 

 Mr. Duffy was a long time supporter of the Sacred Heart Foundation, 
serving as one of the original Board of Directors from 1967 to 1969. Mr. Duffy’s 
role with the Sacred Heart Foundation was pivotal in that he was one of the five 
original board members who signed the “Certificate of Incorporation” creating 
the Sacred Heart Foundation.   Mr. Duffy was well-know throughout the greater 
Watertown community  and the banking industry.  The Sacred Heart Foundation 
would like to extend our gratitude and appreciation for his years of support and 
the important role he had in our beginning. 

Please keep his family in your prayers 
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 Planned Giving 
 The Sacred Heart Foundation has been blessed with many, many faithful friends who support it in one or 
more ways each and every year.  Some contribute to Living Memorials, some participate in the Annual Golf 
Tournament, some attend the Annual Dinner and some send periodic contributions to the Foundation.  Some 
friends do all of these.  However you support the foundation, we are extremely grateful.  The Foundation is 
particularly blessed when its supporters take steps to arrange for their final remembrance of the Foundation.  This 
kind of remembrance is commonly called “Planned Giving”  In planned giving, a supporter makes arrangements 
for the Foundation to be remembered after his or her death along with family members and other institutions 
which the deceased has long supported during his or her life.   
 Planned giving need not involve complicated estate planning.  Rather there are a number of ways in 
which the Sacred Heart Foundation can be remembered upon someone’s death which are not difficult to arrange. 
These include:   
 

 Giving the Foundation a specific amount of money in your will  
 Giving the Foundation some stocks, bonds, or real property in your will 
 Naming the Foundation as one of the beneficiaries of your IRA or retirement plan 
 Naming the Foundation as one of the beneficiaries of a life insurance policy. 

For more information on how you can leave your legacy in support of the Sacred Heart Foundation please 
contact the foundation office at 315-782-3344.  

Mission Statement 
The Sacred Heart Foundation spreads the word of God by raising funds which provide financial assistance for 
the education of those studying to be priests and brothers of the Missionaries of the Sacred Heart anywhere in 
the world. 


